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NOTICE OF ELECTED OFFICE WAGE HEARING

The Grand County Commission will open public hearings on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. or later, at the Grand County Commission Chambers located at 125 E. Center Street in Moab, to hear public input on the proposed 2024 3.2% cost of living adjustment for the County Attorney.
